
 
 

* * * ANNOUNCEMENT* * * 
 
 
 
DATE: March 30, 2020 
 
TO:  Insureds and Producers 
 
FROM: Insurance Placement Facility of Delaware (Delaware FAIR Plan) 
 
RE: COVID-19 UPDATE:  Payment of Premium 

 
 
The DE FAIR Plan recognizes our customers are experiencing significant disruption and 
may be facing financial challenges due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic.  By State 
order, effective immediately, we have suspended policy cancellations for non-payment of 
premium.  The suspension will last until no later than May 15, 2020 or until the State revises 
its order.   

Please note this is not a waiver of payments due during the suspension period, but an 
extension or grace period to pay premiums for those directly impacted by the circumstances 
surrounding COVID-19. 

 
 


